
Dear Friends,

We are busily preparing for our furlough.  We are flying out on June 24th.  Please pray for us 
as we work out the many details involved in leaving for 11 months.  Please especially pray for us to 
find someone to pick people up for church.  We actually pick up most of the people each week, so it's 
very important that we find someone to fill this need.

Please pray for us as we travel to Bangkok next week to renew our visas and missionary work 
permit.  We have to renew these and pay the yearly fee of $1,810 even though we will be in America 
almost the whole time.  If we don't, then we will lose the missionary work permit that took so many 
years to get.  We also have some doctor appointments scheduled in Bangkok.  We are thankful that 
we can renew the visas the same week as the appointments since in Thailand diesel is now $4.90 a 
gallon,  and gasoline is $5.14 a gallon (thankfully our car uses diesel).  

Since our departure date is so close, please discontinue sending mail to our Thailand address. 
You can send mail to us at our home church.  The address is at the bottom of this letter.  Also, if your 
not already using our thaiguay@gmail.com email address, please begin using it.  Our voice over 
internet phone numbers (214-206-1139, 865-745-0480) will remain active until June 22nd.  We will 
update you on a new number after we arrive there.  If you need to call us before then, you can contact 
our church at 972-291-2549.

The members of our church are sad we are leaving for furlough, but they all seem excited 
about hearing the Bible college students preach.  One little girl even reminded us to make sure that 
someone keeps picking her up!  Please continue to pray for Light Baptist Church!  If you would like to 
see some pictures of the church, take a look at our new website, TenForThais.org.

In April we asked you to pray for a German man with cancer.  He died several weeks ago.  As 
far as we know, he wasn't saved.  He never allowed us to visit with him, but we do know that a 
German friend of his was able to witness to him.  Please pray for his wife and daughter.

God has been answering prayers for Richard's health.  He hasn't had a seizure is 3 ½ months, 
he's preaching every week, and this week he is teaching a week long Bible college class.  After 
working for weeks on notes and outlines for the classes, his computer broke and lost all of his work. 
God not only helped him to think of an inexpensive way to repair the computer, but He helped him to 
redo all the work in only 2 weeks!  God has strengthened him for all that he has had to do each day! 
He is still working at scheduling furlough meetings.  We have most of our supporting churches 
scheduled and around 20 new churches.  If you would like us to come by your church and have not 
heard from us yet, please contact us as soon as possible.

Each of you that pray for us and support us are truly co-workers in spreading the Gospel to the 
Thai people.  We appreciate each of and the sacrifices you make to help us serve the Lord here in 
Tak.

The Richard Guay Family
Missionaries to Thailand
P.O. Box 36, Tak 63000,  Thailand

Phone:  055-540-793 Thailand
      (214) 206-1139 USA

email:  thaiguay@gmail.com
web:  www.tenforthais.org

May 27, 2008

Yours For Thailand,

Richard and Kristi Guay
Romans 10:14

Sending Church
Galilean Baptist Church
Pastor Jerry Brewster
1155 N. Hwy 67
Cedar Hill, TX 75104
(972) 291-2549
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